
On carols night we had a stall to raise
money for the St Vincent de Paul charity.

The stall was for 
hair braiding and fake tattoos.

Thank you to everyone who supported the
stall, donated and volunteered, you all
have helped us a ton to get where we

ended up.
We hope that everybody enjoyed the

activities.
On Tuesday we achieved a lot with our stall
and in total we managed to raise $456 to
donate to the St Vincent de Paul charity.
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